

Monday, June 12, 2000 9:12:07 PM

Message

From:

Subject:

To:

mccormis@enc.edu,Internet

bill\_kostlevy@ats.wilmore.ky.us,Internet

spearson@hotmail.com,Internet bcallen@kirk.anderson.edu,Internet

ckeen@olivet.edu,Internet dbundy@cts.edu,Internet

Bcc:

**Bill Kostlevy** 

Dear Colleagues,

Of the seven members of the WTS Executive Committee, five have voted to approve as policy the recommendation made by the ad hoc committee charged with preparing a response to the NNU CD proposal. Two members have not responded.

I declare that the majority has voted to approve the ad hoc committee's recommendation. This piece will now become WTS policy.

I will communicate the decision and the policy to George Lyons.

Sincerely,

Al Truesdale Past President, WTS

